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NOTICE OF 
PUBLIC HEARING 

 
THORNTON ROAD REORGANIZATION TO 

THE CITY OF STOCKTON (LAFC 14-22) 
 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on Thursday, September 8, 2022, at 9:00 A.M. in the 
Chambers of the Board of Supervisors on the 6th Floor, 44 North San Joaquin Street, 
Stockton, California, the San Joaquin Local Agency Formation Commission (LAFCo) will 
conduct a public hearing to consider the Thornton Road Reorganization to the City of 
Stockton.   

 
 The City of Stockton has submitted an application to annex 2.18 acres including the rights-
of-way of the site frontages on Lucile Avenue and Waudman Avenue to the City of Stockton 
with concurrent detachments from the Lincoln Rural County Fire Protection District and the 
San Joaquin County Resource Conservation District for development of a 7,000 square foot 
O’Reilly Auto Parts retail store. The proposed annexation area is located at the northwest 
corner of the intersection of Waudman Avenue and Thornton Road.   

 
If you have any questions or need more information, please call and leave a voice message 
on the LAFCo business phone (209) 468-3198, email the Executive Officer at 
jglaser@sjgov.org,  or visit our website at www.sjgov.org/commission/lafco.     
 
 

       BY ORDER OF THE SAN JOAQUIN 
LOCAL AGENCY FORMATION COMMISSION 

Dated:  August 18, 2022                                                  JAMES E. GLASER, Executive Officer 
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